
PROPOSED AGENDA 
ACRS FUTURE PLANT DESIGNS SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING 

NGNP LICENSING ISSUES - APRIL 9, 2013 
OPEN TO PUBLIC 

 
Subcommittee Chair:  Dennis Bley 

Cognizant Staff Engineer/DFO:  Maitri Banerjee Maitri.Banerjee@NRC.GOV (301) 415-6973  

         Mark Banks Mark.Banks@NRC.Gov  (301) 415-3718 

Topics Presenters Time 

Opening Remarks Dennis Bley, ACRS 10:00 am – 10:05 am 

NGNP Introduction Carl Sink, DOE 10:05 am – 10:15 am 

Overview of Risk Informed 
Performance Based Licensing 
Approach, Fuel Qualification, and 
Mechanistic Source Terms 

Fred Silady, INL 

David Petti, INL 
10:15 am – 11:00 am 

Approach to Defense-in-Depth, 
including Role of Reactor Building  

David Alberstein, INL 
Mark Holbrook, INL  

11:00 am – 12:00 noon 

                    Lunch                                                                                 12:00 noon – 1:00 pm 

Staff Introduction Anna Bradford, NRO 1:00 pm – 1:05 pm 

Assessment of NGNP Licensing 
Issues – Overview 

Don Carlson, NRO 1:05 pm – 1:30 pm 

Licensing Basis Event Selection 
Don Carlson, NRO 
Tom Boyle, NRO 
Jonathan DeGange, NRO 

1:30 pm – 2:45 pm 

           Break                                                                                2:45 pm – 3:00 pm 

Source Terms, Containment 

Functional Performance, and 

Emergency Preparedness 

Jim Shea, NRO 

Don Carlson, NRO 

Arlon Costa, NRO 

3:00 pm – 4:40 pm 

Public Comments Public 4:40 pm – 4:45 pm 

Committee Discussion Dennis Bley 4:45 pm – 5:00 pm 

                Adjourn                                                                                   5:00 pm 

Notes:  

• During the meeting, use 301-415-7362 to contact anyone in the ACRS Office.  
• A telephone bridge line (866-822-3032, pass code 8272423#) has been established to 

allow members of the public and stakeholders listen in the open portion of the meeting.  
Such participants may ask questions at a designated time at the end of the meeting only. 

• Location:  Conference Room T2B1, 2WFN, 11545 Rockville Pike, Rockville, MD  

 

mailto:Mark.Banks@NRC.Gov

